
From: Fabio Renato  

Sent: 05 April 2022 17:21 

To: Planning 

Subject: The Application reference is 2022/1187/T 

 

Dear whom it may concern,  
 

Writing to you regarding this application. These are listed trees and quite 
some distance from the buildings,  Some pruning might be appropriate, but 
it is going to an incredible loss to many of our views as well as affecting the 
biodiversity and air quality of the area. Sycamore and Ash are not great 
trees, but they are what we have.   I personally will be incredibly affected 
and am prepared to commission (with fellow neighbours) a report from an 
independent Arboriculturist to discover if their roots are really affecting 
the foundations of the main building.  
 
 

Please note that this is a conservation area and that these trees are 
protected.  
 
 

Regards 

Fabio Traquinas 

106 Albert Street 

Nw1 7NE 

 


